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Hello Rachael and Lindsey,

I just paid the 2020 property taxes in full on the Kittitas County website. I acknowledge
Holly's comment about the shared well and we are aware of that policy. As of now the well
supplies to our house and to a spigot on parcel 582934. If in the future we develop on the land
we will look into converting into Group B. 

Thank you,
Sarah Hilsenberg
425-320-9893

On Wed, Mar 18, 2020 at 8:10 AM Rachael Stevie (CD)
<rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us> wrote:

Good morning,

 

Please find attached correspondence in regards to your parcel combination application CB-
20-00003.  A hard copy will be mailed out.  Please contact me directly if you have any
questions.

 

Thank you,

 

 

  Planner I 

  Kittitas County 

  Community Development Services

  411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2

  Ellensburg, WA 98926

  509-962-7637
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